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I wish to object in the strongest possible terms to night flights at Dublin airport. As a
resident of fingal and a citizen of this country I am extremely disappointed with a planning
process which seeks to change the conditions of a planning approval before the runway has
even come into operation. If night flights are so crucial to the success of the venture that
should have been addressed initially.
Regards
Dermot Forrestal - 




